Adam Lid <adam.lid@lacity.org>

COUNCIL FILE 13-1580 - Ban Rodenticide

1 message

Wendi Werner <wemerdesign@verizon.net> Mon, Oct 20, 2014 at 10:20 AM

To: "Adam.Lid@lacity.org" <Adam.Lid@lacity.org>
Cc: Poison Free Malibu <poisonfreemalibu@gmail.com>

Dear Councilmember O'Farrell and Honorable Members of the APHAR Committee,

Honorable Mayor, Council Members. | am sending this email as a co-founding member of Poison Free Malibu.
We have established considerable public outreach and education for the health of the animals in our surrounding
Santa Monica mountains. Our voice has been heard by not only the city of Malibu, but other officials from many
surrounding cities , environmental agencies, scientists, senators and public officials. | am urging you to pass
the

resolution before you today. We look forward to the agencies' termination of the use of anticoagulant
rodenticides as it will be a safe for the animals that inhabit the surrounding area.

Thank you,
Wendi Dunn
Poison Free Malibu
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